1./1.D. Systems, Inc.
One University Plaza, Suite 600
Hackensack, New Jersey 07601

9/10/2008

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Subject: Confirmation of Design, FCC ID #: NSVVACO03

This letter is fo confirm the fact that, since testing for the UVACO03 was
started in mid 2005, no design, component or manufacturing changes
have been made. The current unit for production is the same as the unit
initially tested.

Regards,

Leonard Pimentel

V.P of Research and Engineering : S e
Email: [pimentel@id-systems.com

201-996-9000

cc: Teresa White, LS Research, LLC



